


Norwich and Norfolk Church Pewter 

It is unclear from the files held what part the Society of 
Pewter Collectors took in this 1934 exhibition. 

The Article from Alan V Sutherland Graeme following 
shows some of this pewter but is a more general article 
relating to Church Pewter. 

The final section relates to a further Exhibition put on 
in 1962 by Christopher Peal and Peter Starling, and is 
included here larger for the better photograph, though 
this was clearly a smaller display. 

There was also further research in about 1978 by 
members of the Society, with the help of the WCOP, of 
which an assortment of notes and letters remain. 
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